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Please bring your garden tools and
gloves for some volunteer work to
clean up the Kubecka Garden on: 

Tuesday, April 9th at 10:00 am
Wednesday, April 10th at 10:00 am
Wednesday, April 17th  at 10:00 am

Thursday, April 18th at 10:00 am
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Garden Plots Available! 

Start of Season:

Seed Libraries:

There are still some plots available
for growing at the Organic Garden
this year! Please tell a friend,
neighbor, or family member that
might be interested to visit
www.TOHEWM.com to apply online!

If you have a library card, you may be eligible
for free seeds! Libraries participating in the
seed library program include: 

Cold Spring Harbor Public Library
Elwood Public Library 
Half Hollow Hills Community Library
Harborfields Library
Northport East-Northport Public Library
South Huntington Public Library

All garden plots must be cultivated by June 1st! Garden
plots not cultivated by this date are subject to being
reclaimed by the Town and the garden reassigned. 
Water is turned on for the season! Any leaks in the
irrigation system can be reported to Amanda Lerch at
alerch@huntingtonny.gov Please attach a digital photo
to your email showing the damage/leaking pipe, it will
be helpful in correcting the issue. 

Spring Clean Up!

Celebrating Earth Day!
The Town will host its annual Earth Day
event on Sunday, April 21st from 10am
to 2pm at Manor Farm Park, 210 Manor

Rd in Huntington. There will be free
seed plantings and tree saplings,  a

free raffle which includes electric lawn
care equipment, composting, English

Ivy removal, beekeeping
demonstrations and more! 
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